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Dates for your Diary  

Monday 5th September & Tuesday 6th September—Teacher Education Days (Children NOT in school) 

Wednesday 7th September - Term starts, children IN school. 
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Year 2 Play 

Well done to our super Year 2 children who, after working hard on their SATS, stunned us with their performance on 

the stage. Their performance of ’The Bee Musical’ was really excellent and they should be very proud of themselves.  

Goodbye Year 5 

From all of us at Swan Lane, we wish our current Year 5 children the very best in the future. They have been a fantas-
tic year group, one who have shown incredible resilience and a brilliant attitude to school life. Through a couple of testing 
years, our Year 5s kept smiling and set a tremendous example to the rest of the school. We are in no doubt they will con-
tinue to thrive, and look forward to hearing all about their future successes. Well done for all you have achieved during 
your time here, you have contributed to some very memorable moments. Thank you for all your hard work; good luck! 



Year 5 Play 

Well done to our Year 5 children who performed a truly fantastic play - ’Pirates of the Currybean’. They learned their 

lines, songs and even dances SO brilliantly we were all very impressed. Well done!  

Maths Day.  

Recently, we had a whole school 

maths day! It began with all 

classes trying to crack a code to 

win a prize and in the afternoon 

classes joined up to do some shared 

maths. The older children 

prepared some activities to teach 

the younger children. It was a 

lovely day and there was a hard-

working, focused atmosphere in 

school. 
Children from 1CJ made some fantastic symmetrical art on maths day! 



Thank you! 

Thank you so much for all the support this year. The year began with 

rules & restrictions changing regularly, and finished with the return of 

plays, sports events and trips and we thank you for your patience and 

willingness to support us with those. The children have had a brilliant 

year. They have progressed well academically, whilst forging friendships 

and making new memories. We hope you have a fantastic summer, one 

combined with opportunities to relax and recharge as well as lots of fun. 

We are all excited for the new school year, and we will be working hard 

Goodbye & Good Luck! 

Mr Jones, Mrs Smith, Mrs Taylor & Miss Rice are leaving the Swan Lane team and we wish them all the 
best in the future. Mr Jones has been a hard-working, fun and brilliant teacher and assistant-
headteacher for many years and we will all miss having him around. Mrs Smith has been a part of the 
team for the past five years and has worked in a lot of different year groups and has selflessly stepped 
into help many times and we are incredibly grateful for that.  Most recently, Mrs Taylor has been 
teaching in Year 1 and supporting with reading support whilst Miss Rice has been teaching in Year 2 since 
Easter. We hope Mrs Taylor enjoys a well earned rest, and are in no doubt Miss Rice has a fantastic 
teaching career ahead of her. Best of luck to them all!  

Year 5 Football 
We were very proud of our footballers last week. We played the Evesham Schools’ Cup Final held at  
Evesham United Football Club. It was a tense game where we held most of the ball, but unfortunately  
succumbed to a 3-1 defeat at the hands of St Andrews. Our players represented our school with pride 
during the very hot afternoon!  


